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Dear parents: …. Enjoyable Spring Trail yesterday. Nice atmosphere and good to have some time to stop and chat 
to so many. Special thanks for food which I ate later in the evening.  See below. Today is the third stage in re-opening but 
we clearly need to exercise caution see message from PHE and Hackney below. Plus encourage everyone you know to 
take up the offer of a vaccine jab if offered it. Data out of Bolton and hospitalisations is powerful . 

and finally …. I	always	said	VAR	was	a	great	idea	(ahem	!!not	quite)	….	but	it	really	proved	its	worth	
on	Saturday	in	the	most	enjoyable	FA	Cup	Final	in	many	a	long	year	…fans	back	cheering	and	booing	….	fantastic	winning	goal	…	iconic	save	and	the	
underdogs	coming	out	on	top	over	an	elite	breakaway	outFit	…..	and	to	see	Khun	Top	looking	up	in	memory	of	his	father	Vichai	was	a	very	emotional	
moment	…..	thanks	to	the	parent	who	made	the	Linzertorte	and	also	the	parent	who	made	the	Filo	pie	…very	much	enjoyed	both	later	that	evening	
….I’m	intermittent	fasting	…..	I	don’t	eat	sweet	cake	very	much	but	made	an	exception	for	this	wonderful	Austrian	delicacy	…	I	brought	the	Fine	
weather	to	the	Spring	trail	..I	was	watching	Palace	v	Villa	and	forgot	the	time	but	lovely	sunny	day	by	1pm	.	Roll	on	July	9th	and	some	sunshine	

Pics of the week: Year 6 girls 
were all excited about being in the 
newsletter so they get the biggest 
picture above … stalls, 
cakes ,sweets and Splat the Rat !! 

Nice afternoon lets pray we can hold 
our own Sumer Fair July 9th.

Admissions for Reception Year  2021 -2022 

If you still know of anyone who has a child born between 
September 1st 2016 and 31st of August 2017 i.e. aged 4 or 5 
and thought they would not get in here then tell them we have 
some vacancies right now. All faiths and none welcome to an 
outstanding primary school in this community. Tell them be 
quick and call the school 0207 254 7353 we will do the rest 

World Day for Cultural Diversity: This Friday May 21st. 

A reminder that children can come to school dressed in clothing 
that represents their culture/heritage or in the colours of their 
chosen flag. Pupils can also bring in an artifact/item that they 
feel is representative of their culture. We have a range of 
activities lined up, including music and songs from around the 
world with Ms. Dyer; Bollywood dancing and samosa making 
with Ms. Asia; Ms. Florence and Ms. Maggie performing a 
Ghanaian dance. Photographer coming this Wednesday now. 

Parent Phone / Virtual consultations this week 

Please make sure you attend if you have booked an appointment.


